

May 5, 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Commissioner of Education has enlisted the help of the six Regional Education Service Centers (RESCs) to gather and analyze thoughts related to the process of reopening schools. Your ideas are essential to this process. Our State leaders need to hear from you when making decisions about our schools and considering next steps. We hope you will share your perspective, using the confidential and anonymous tool below.

Thought Exchange Link: https://my.thoughtexchange.com/493894984 Thought Exchange is an online tool that makes the gathering of feedback more efficient. It allows decision-makers to reflect on the different regions and constituent groups across the state.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to give input on this important issue.

Respectfully,

Ryan Donlon, Associate Executive Director, LEARN Bridgette Gordon-Hickey, Deputy Executive Director, LEARN